June 17
We apply for the mark of quality for the Gymkhana project in Etwinning, and we also participate in the Move2Learn programme for the work carried out in this specific project.

We also prepare the follow-up reports for the SEPIE (MobilityTool and intermediate report).

The Coordination team evaluate the project so far and include the memory of the school that is sent to all the teaching staff in our school.

“The Right Decision” is the play chosen in Sibbo. So, in June, the roles among the pupils from the participant countries are cast. The idea is to start to prepare the performance at the beginning of the following school year (2017/18).
